
December 11, 1972 
 
Public meeting to consider Eureka Estates plat was called to order by chairman. 

 
Mr. ? told the board of the details of the plan which was approved by attorney Schmitz.  
Mr. Davis then appeared and presented the preliminary plan showing easements, streets, 
etc.  He said that Mr. Gabiour specifications for a seven ton road would be followed.  Mr. 

Rettman was present and affirmed a letter he had signed regarding a proposed road across 
his property south of Eureka Estates. 
 
The letter reads as follows 

 
Eureka Town Board 
Gentleman: 
 This is to advise you that I have conferred with the various members of Eureka 

Estates, Inc. with regard to a proposed road running southerly from the Eureka Estates 
subdivision across my property.  
 Since I understand it is the wish of Eureka Town Board that the road be 
constructed across my property in a manner consistent with the road on the Eureka 

Estates subdivision, this is to advise you that at such time as my property is developed 
and subdivided I will provide a road across my property in the manner desired by the 
Eureka town board. 
     Signed 

    Melvin P. Rettman 
 
Public meeting closed. 


